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Next BOT mtg 
The next Board of Trustees meeting is Tuesday 4th August at 7pm in the staffroom. 
 
Shout Out 
We would like to thank Paul Jukes from Earthwise Dingo Services for all the work he did in preparing the area for our outdoor 
classroom.  Paul is a ‘local’ and offers site clearing, trenching, driveway preparation, path clearing, post holes, clean-up of your 
sheep yards, truck tippage, delivery and so on.  Phone 021 169 9773.  It’s great to be able to support local businesses. 
 
PTA Meeting 
The first PTA Meeting of the term will be on Wednesday 12th August at 7pm in the staffroom. 
 

Community News 
 
Halcombe Phone Book 
My name is Annie O'Fee and I have lived and raised my family here in Halcombe, for the past 30 years.  I am part of the 
Halcombe Community Development Group.  We have decided to update the previous community phonebook and are seeking 
listings from advertisers.   Please include all numbers you would like printed as well as names you would prefer.  We offer 1/2 
and full page ads for all business owners in Halcombe to help cover the cost of publication.  
Contact me by txt 027 217 8947 or by phone 328 8697 evenings or by email ofleas@xtra.co.nz.  
I will contact previous contributors over the coming weeks.  We hope you take this opportunity 
to network with your fellow residents.  
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Quiz Night 
On Friday 28th August we will be holding our Quiz Night. 

 
We would like every family to contribute 2 items to our spot prizes and raffles.  

Great ideas are a grocery item, bottle of wine or  
something that we can use for spot prizes.  

 Just bring your donation to the office. 
 

If you are interested in donating an item for our auction, please get in touch. 
Registrations are open for you to get your team in to the Quiz.  Remember that 

it is limited to 35 teams of up to 6. 
 

The cost is $12 each and payment should be made to the PTA account 
01 0625 0110103 00, or pay in cash at the office. 

 

 

 

Funds raised will be used for a great cause - to update the sandpit area and install in-ground trampolines. 
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